

Crossley Hall Primary School

3rd September 2025

Dear Parents and carers,

Welcome Back to a New School Year!

I hope you and your family had a restful and enjoyable break. As we start the new term at Crossley Hall Primary School, I'd like to extend a warm welcome back to all our pupils and families. We're looking forward to another successful and exciting year ahead.

Here are a few reminders for you:

Uniform

Please ensure your child comes to school in the correct school uniform each day. Our uniform helps foster a sense of belonging and pride in our school community.

On PE days your child can come to school wearing their PE kit. This consists of:

- Plain white t shirt (not football shirts)
- Black shorts/jogging bottoms/leggings
- School hoodie or a plain black hoodie/zip up jumper
- Trainers

Non PE day uniform consists of:

- Grey trousers/skirt
- White polo neck t shirt
- Purple jumper (Years Reception Year 5)
- Black jumper (Year 6 only)
- Plain black school shoes or plain black trainers (no patterns or different coloured soles)

Polite reminder that hoodie's and trainers should be worn on a PE day only.

Headteacher: Mrs E Monnery Deputy Headteacher: Mrs T Bramley







Thornton Road, Fairweather Green, Bradford, West Yorkshire, BD8 0HJ

Pick Up Points

For a smooth and safe end to the school day:

Early Years	Pick up points
Reception Ducklings Reception Elephants	Double doors at the front of the Early Years building (where you drop them off)
Year 1 Year 2	Key Stage 1 playground- Year 1 doors
Year 5	Key Stage 1 playground- by the tyres Key Stage 1 playground- near the pirate ship
Year 3 Year 4	Key Stage 2 playground- by the railings on entering the playground Key Stage 2 playground- near the games fenced area (MUGA)
Year 6	Key Stage 2 playground- near the basketball hoops

If someone else is collecting your child, please let the school office know in advance, they will also require the password.

Punctuality and Attendance

Good attendance and punctuality are essential for your child's learning and development.

- Gates open at 8:30am and the school day starts promptly at 8:40am please make sure your child arrives on time.
- If your child is unwell and unable to attend, please inform the school office as soon as possible.
- For more information about our attendance policy, please see our website or contact the office.

Meet the Teacher – After School Event

We would like to invite you to a 'Meet the Teacher' session after school today at 3:15pm. This is a great opportunity to:

- Meet your child's new class teacher
- Find out about the curriculum and expectations for the year
- Ask any questions you may have

No appointment is needed – just come along after pick-up!

Next Steps

- Please ensure your contact details are up to date with the school office.
- Check your child's uniform and label all items clearly.

We're excited to welcome everyone back and look forward to working with you throughout the year.

Yours sincerely,

EMonnery
Headteacher